
 

 

NOTICE 

Publication of 2008-2009 Statistics 

MAJOR SUPPLIERS OF WATER, WASTEWATER AND IRRIGATION SERVICES 

 

The Economic Regulation Authority today published the annual performance information 
provided by major suppliers of water, wastewater and irrigation services for 2008-2009 on its 
website.  

The Authority is required to monitor the performance of the water services industry, including 
water service providers, under the Water Services Licensing Act 1995. 

The licences granted to major water service providers require them to provide annual 
performance information to the Authority.  This information is used to collate the statistical 
tables. 

Copies of the documents listing the statistics are available from the Authority’s website. 

For further information contact:  

General Enquiries 

Mr Paul Reid 
Assistant Director Monitoring 
Ph: 61 8 9213 1900 
Fax: 61 8 9213 1999 

Media Enquiries 

The Communications Branch Pty Ltd 
Ph: 61 8 9472 4411 
Mb: 0424 196 771 (Sue McKenna) 
 0408 878 817 (Joanne Fowler) 
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http://www.erawa.com.au/2/429/51/water_licensing__licence_statistics.pm

